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IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
DRAFT Liaison Communication 

Source: IEEE 802.3 Working Group1 
   
To: Samuel Sigfridsson  

 
Chair, Open Alliance 
samuel.sigfridsson@volvocars.com  

Naoshi Serizawa  
   

Chair, Open Alliance TC7 
naoshi.serizawa@jp.yazaki.com  

   
CC: Konstantinos Karachalios Secretary, IEEE-SA Standards Board 

Secretary, IEEE-SA Board of Governors 
sasecretary@ieee.org  

Paul Nikolich Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC 
p.nikolich@ieee.org 

Adam Healey Vice-chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
adam.healey@broadcom.com 

Jon Lewis Secretary, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
jon.lewis@dell.com 

Robert Grow Chair, IEEE P802.3cz Task Force 
bob.grow@ieee.org  

Yuji Watanabe Chair, IEEE P802.3dh Task Force 
yuji.watanabe@agc.com  

   
From: David Law Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 

dlaw@hpe.com 
   
Subject: Liaison request dated 27 Sep 2022 
Approval: Agreed to at IEEE 802.3 plenary meeting, Bangkok, Thailand, 17 Nov 2022 
 
Dear Mr Sigfridsson,  
 
Thank you for your request to establish a liaison between the Open Alliance TC 7 and the 
IEEE P802.3cz and IEEE P802.3dh Task Forces.  The IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
does not establish liaisons at the Task Force level, but does establish liaisons between the 
IEEE 802.3 Working Group and other organizations.  IEEE 802.3 Task Forces are dissolved 
when their specific project is approved.   
I am therefore pleased to inform you that the IEEE 802.3 Working Group would be pleased 
to establish a liaison with the Open Alliance TC 7 based on your request, and Mr. Luis 
Manuel Torres has been appointed to serve as the Liaison Officer from the IEEE 802.3 
Working Group to the Open Alliance TC7. 
The P802.3cz Task Force is nearing completion of its work.  The IEEE P802.3cz draft is in 
the Standards Association ballot process, with IEEE P802.3cz/D3.2 recirculation ballot 

 
1  This document solely represents the views of the IEEE 802.3 Working Group and does not 

necessarily represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE 802.  
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expected to be completed prior to year-end.  Additional recirculation ballots may be required 
next year prior to final approval, but approval as an IEEE standard is expected in the first 
half of 2023. 
The IEEE P802.3dh Task Force is still in the process of developing a technically complete 
draft.  At that point, it will go through the Working Group ballot process before it enters the 
Standards Association ballot process. 
We look forward to future cooperation to advance Automotive Ethernet technology and 
adoption. 
 
Sincerely, 
David Law 
Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
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